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I would like to voice my opposition to the unscientific and inhumane
measures proposed re bear snaring and wolf trapping.

I am totally disgusted with the obvious lack of balanced and honest
analysis of what the BOG assumes is the problem in both these cases
and the brutality, violence and total lack of ethics & intelligence
seemingly that it uses in making its decisions.

The Denali wolves NEED a buffer zone as has been borne out again
and again by the late Gordon Haber!

It is a shameful & cowardly action that the BOG as undertaken now
that he is deceased.

I am considering canceling my AK travels and am informing all my
clients, friends to do so as well as long as this travesty continues.

Shame on you all!!

Ingrid de Baintner, MD



